
      41 Whitney Place 

      Buffalo NY 14201       

      July 27, 2011 

 

Dear Golfers, 

 

 I hope that all of you have been enjoying a great summer with family and friends, and hopefully have 

been playing golf.  I am writing to make you aware of some very important dates and information regarding the 

upcoming golf season: 

 

Tues. 8/23 

Golf practice for all golfers.  This practice will take place in my room viewing and discussing the 

multiple rules/ etiquette of golf.  This will take place from 3:15- 4:30pm.  Please meet me by the front 

entrance to the high school gym.  I will walk everyone to my room.  You will not need your clubs. 

Wed. 8/24 
All Golfers.  Nine hole qualifier at N.O.C.C.  We will leave B.C.S. at 3:00 sharp. 

Thurs. 8/25 
All Golfers.  Nine hole qualifier at N.O.C.C.  We will leave B.C.S. at 3:00 sharp. 

Fri. 8/26 

All Golfers.  Nine hole qualifier at N.O.C.C.  We will leave B.C.S. at 9:45 sharp. 

Mon. 8/29 

All Golfers.  Nine hole qualifier at N.O.C.C.  We will leave B.C.S. at 3:00 sharp. 

Tues. 8/30 

All Golfers.  Nine hole qualifier at N.O.C.C.  We will leave B.C.S. at 3:00 sharp. 

Wed. 8/31 

Season begins golf match- vs. Albion bus leaves at 2:45 

 

 So that you give yourself the best opportunity possible, it is important that you have an ample number of 

practice rounds under your belt before we meet.  It is our goal to be competitive again this year and build off the 

momentum of last year’s season.  Those who have played during the summer will most likely have an edge over 

the rest.  Competition will be intense for the six starting positions.  Team rankings will be revised after each 

match to give all team members a fair opportunity to earn a starting position.  All participants must have their 

own set of clubs and a golf umbrella.   
 I am enclosing a training rules form for those of you who have not yet returned one.  You can mail it to 

me or bring it on your first scheduled practice.  Remember, anyone who fails to submit their training rules 

will not be allowed to participate in Wednesday’s qualifier (8/24).  Also enclosed you will find a match 

schedule, as well as a complete schedule (matches and practices) for the year.    

 In closing, we have a very young team filled with lots of talent and potential, I look forward to an 

exciting season filled with success for all.  Enjoy the rest of the summer and see you on August 23
rd

!!!  If you 

have any questions, feel free to contact me at 716-572-5673. 

       

      Sincerely, 

 

 

 

      Coach Daley 

 

 

 

 

 


